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May 4, 2022 
 
Kyle Meador 
Special Agent 
Virginia ABC Bureau of Law Enforcement  
630 Peter Jefferson Parkway, Ste. 260 
Charlottesville, VA 22911 
 
Delivered via email to kyle.meador@virginiaabc.com 
 
Re:  Designated Outdoor Refreshment Area at The Shops at Stonefield 
 
Dear Mr. Meador, 
 
Thank you for your continued support to our County as we gathered all the necessary information 
about the proposal for a designated outdoor refreshment area at The Shops at Stonefield. 
 
This letter is to confirm Albemarle County’s support of the application. The applicant has worked 
closely with our public safety staff to address potential safety issues as outlined in their public 
safety plan.  
 
If you have questions or comments, please contact Roger Johnson at rjohnson2@albemarle.org. 
  
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Jeffrey B. Richardson 
County Executive 
 
cc:  Doug Walker, Deputy County Executive 

Roger Johnson, Director of Economic Development 
Dan Eggleston, Chief of Fire Rescue 
Colonel Sean Reeves, Chief of Police  
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